
Newsletter Editor Report 
 
There were three newsletters produced since the last yearly meeting: fall, winter, and early spring (I think. I 
am not completely sure I did three last year). A request for submissions for a late spring issue received 
exactly one submission, so I did not attempt to produce a spring newsletter. From past experience, I know 
that attempting a summer newsletter is usually not successful. My term as editor is ending, and, though I 
am willing to continue on in the job, I also think it is a good thing to let others have the opportunity to 
serve, so I am happy to pass the job on to a new editor if one steps forward.  
 
In the Light,  
 
Beth Ensign, Atlanta MM 
	
  


